
  The playground is back
open! Thank you so much
for your patience while the   

upgrades were made!

A reminder that the Fieldhouse

parking lot will be completely

repaved soon! The lot will be

fully closed to traffic from mid-

September to early October. The

Langdon Community Library will

be closed and other programs

may choose to relocate during

the parking lot paving. Access to

the Fieldhouse and Langdon

Park will be available via side

streets. Thank you to Rocky

View County for funding the

repaving.

Also, the outdoor rink in
Langdon Park will be replaced in

the coming months. Stay tuned

to social media and the Future

Projects page on our website for

more details on both projects.
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We wanted to send a big thank

you to Energizing Spaces

powered by ENMAX for a grant

that helped us replace our

fridge and dishwasher in the

Fieldhouse with new energy

efficient ones. And thank you to

Jumpstart for supporting this

summer’s tennis lessons.

Upcomin
g

LCA Eve
nts

October 18 -

Halloween Event

November 29 -

Christmas Event

December - Light Up

Langdon Christmas

Lights Contest
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Interested?
Email: info@goodlucktown.ca





SeptemberSeptember

28

10

14 19

654

7 8 9 11 12 13

15 16 17 18 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

29 30

20252025

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

321

Outdoor
Movie Night

8pm
Langdon Park

OK Club 10 Year
Anniversary
2pm-4pm
Fieldhouse

LCA Board
Meeting
6:30pm
QRC

Langdon
Energizer Night

6pm-8pm
HCHS

HAPPY
LABOUR
DAY

Langdon
Job Fair
3pm-6pm
The Track

Library Society
Meeting
6-8pm
QRC

Langdon ASP
feedback due
to RVC


